
From: Walter Winner

Sent: Monday, October 8, 2018 7:35 PM

Subject: It's right around the corner.

 

Yep that's right, It's just around the corner. 

We have a busy night tomorrow. Practice, clean-up, move. 

But with the help we had this past weekend it should be a breeze. 

Our concert hall is ready and the float looks great! Thanks to all that helped! Good work day and I 
think we had a lot of fellowship too. 

Just to make sure everyone knows (there seems to be some confusion) here is our Pumpkin show 
Schedule:

             Tuesday: Concert at the new Pumpkin Show Park 5 PM

             Wednesday Concert at 121 E Franklin Rear 6 PM,   Parade 8 PM

                                                                                 

             Thursday Concert at Pumpkin Show Park  5 PM, Parade  8 PM

                                                                                  

              Friday    Concert at 121 E Franklin Rear 6 PM

 

That's what I got so far. Will send you music info tomorrow morning!

Thanks 

Dave


